
 

 

NEWSLETTER                                                                                                      NOVEMBER 2018 

Welcome to our Autumn/Winter Newsletter. Good wishes to everyone who has been 

unwell, get well soon and we hope to see you dancing before long. 

You will all know by now about the death of two of our members.  Dave Smith a former 

Chairman and Treasurer and Jim Seaton a former Treasurer, both will be sadly missed for 

their sense of fun and good humour, our thoughts go to both families. 

We had a few enjoyable special events in the summer - we had a walk and bar meal in 

Brewood led by David; the exchange with the Caledonians which went well, plus a great 

pool Supper; our November Dance with Joe Hodgson went well, but we could do with more 

support from our own members. It was Joe’s final dance as a caller he will be sadly missed in 

dancing circles. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS - As decided at the A.G.M. there will not be a table for cards this year 

but a Charity box for any donations. A box will be provided for your named Charity which 

will then be chosen by a lucky dip. The money will then be sent to the chosen Charity. 

CHRISTMAS TREE AT ST. MARY’S CHURCH.  We are sponsoring a tree and would like any 

ideas for the decorations. One idea is to make it into a maypole with dancers and dance 

titles plus some musical instruments. Hope it works out. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY. PLEASE COME AND SUPPORT OUR EVENTS. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY - 20
th

 December with a pool supper and punch, plus a raffle for Walton 

Village Hall funds.  Bill and Barbara Kinsman are unable to attend this year as Bill has been 

unwell. Paul Andrews a Forum caller will be calling, we would like to make it into a request 

dance night so put your dance request on the list by the door. 

NEW YEAR.  M.C. Geoff.  Pool supper and raffle £2-50. Theme GLITTER.   Any party pieces 

please let me know. 

CHARITY BARN DANCE FOR PARKINSONS  -  SATURDAY 23
rd

 FEBRUARY.  £10-00.  FISH & 

CHIPS SUPPER & TOMBOLA.  Caller - Mike Courthold, Band - Joe & Ami. 

SUNDAY AFTERNOON DANCE FOR FORUM TEAM  - 24
th

 February with Mike Courthold,  

2:00pm to 4:30pm.  

PLEASE -If you have any unwanted gifts, we would love to have them for our 2 Raffles and 

Tombola for the above events.  Many thanks. 

 



CALLERS                OPENING UP                                                                                        

JAN 

3
rd

    Janet                                 Janet 

10
th

  Paul                                   Monica 

17
th

  Geoff.   Band                    Prue 

24
th

  Mixed Callers                  Carol 

31
st

  June P.                              Ken 

FEB 

7
th

  Mark, Roger & Chris Dewhurst   Liz                 

14
th

  Pat & Prue.  Band            Prue 

21
st

  Prue                                    Prue 

28
th

  Pat                                      Linda 

 

MARCH 

7
th

  John T.                              June 

14
th

  Janet. Band                    Janet 

21
st

  Request night.                Mike 

28
th

  Vicky                                David 

 

APRIL 

4
th

  Geoff                               Prue 

11
th

  June C.                           June 

18
th

  June P. Band                 Linda 

SEE GREEN CARD FOR BAND WORKSHOPS 

 

Happy Dancing, 

Prue.      

 

 

 


